
I oppose this measure. It could, and likely will,  act as a de facto ban on the purchase of firearms and in my opinion would be a 
violation of the second amendment. Additionally, as a practical matter, this bill affects only law abiding citizens and will do nothing to 
prevent the illegal sale/purchase of firearms by those who are the real source of gun violence in this country.


